

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT



Date: January 7, 2014

To: Timothy Sexton

Acting Village Manager

From: Ray Byrne

Chief of Police

Re: Swearing In of Police Officer Andrew Stern

Probationary police officer Andrew Stern began his employment with the Village of Lombard on December 30, 2013. He is currently attending the Suburban Law Enforcement Academy (SLEA) at the College of DuPage. I would like to respectfully request that he be formally sworn in by the Village Clerk at the regularly scheduled Village Board meeting on January 16, 2014. Thank you.